
The City of Irvine Invites Your Comments on Environmental Issues 
 

A Notice of Preparation (NOP) pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and  

the City of Irvine CEQA Guidelines was released for a 30-day comment period that began  

on April 20, 2017. The purpose of the NOP is to solicit input from individuals, organizations and public agencies 

on environmental issues that should be addressed in the Environmental Impact Report (EIR) being prepared for 

the PAs 12/40 General Plan Amendment and Zone Change Project. Space is provided below for your input to be 

included in this public comment process. 

 

The NOP included an Initial Study that identified the following potentially significant issues to be analyzed in 

the EIR: 
 

 Aesthetics 

 Air Quality 

 Biological Resources 

 Cultural Resources 

 Geology / Soils 

 Greenhouse Gas Emissions 

 Hazards and Hazardous Materials 

 Hydrology / Water Quality 

 Land Use / Planning 

 Noise 

 Population / Housing 

 Public Services 

 Recreation 

 Transportation / Traffic 

 Tribal Cultural Resources 

 Utilities, Services Systems and Energy 

 Mandatory Findings of Significance 

 

Please use the space below to record your comments, adding additional sheets if necessary. Your comments 

may address the following questions: 
 

1. What do you believe to be the specific environmental impacts of the project? 

2. Are there additional environmental issues, not listed above, that should be addressed? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue your comments on the back. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: ____________________________________           Yes, please add me to the EIR 

         and public hearing mailing list. 

Address: ____________________________________ 

   ____________________________________ 

Email:     ____________________________________ 

Your completed form may be emailed to sfrady@cityofirvine.org or mailed to PO Box 19575, 

Irvine, CA 92623. Comments are due by May 22, 2017. 

mailto:sfrady@cityofirvine.org

